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Finance Committee 
The Board of Education is looking for community members 
interested in being part of the newly formed Finance 
Committee.  If you are interested in volunteering for this 
committee please email Superintendent Castillo, 
castilloo@mokena159.org, by the end of the day on Friday, 
September 29th.  Below is a description of the committee 
approved at the last Board of Education Meeting: 
 
Finance Committee: This Committee shall meet on a regular 
basis to oversee District compliance with the annual budget 
and review monthly financial reports that are presented to 
the Board of Education. This Committee shall take an active 
part in preparing the annual budget for adoption. 
 
Meetings will be the second Monday of each month 
beginning in October, alternative dates will be chosen when 
the meeting date falls on a holiday. 
 
Thank you, 
Dr. Castillo 


